
Environmental Health wish to object to the license application as it stands due to Health and safety 
and public safety concerns. 
However we would be willing to withdraw this objection if a license condition is included that states 
that the event organisers for this and any future events will engage with the safety advisory group at 
least 6 months before the planned event/s and implement the requirements that the safety advisory 
group members identify for the safe running of the event. The completed final event safety 
management plan to be submitted to the safety Advisory Group members at least 2 weeks before 
the event. 
The above comments do not cover noise management and nuisance which will covered in a separate 
e mail by David Martschenko in Environmental Health.  
Regards 
 

Joanne Belcher 
Senior Environmental Health Officer 
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http://www.melton.gov.uk/

